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June 16, 2021 

Bay Harbor Club of Bonita Beach 
 Condominium Association, Inc. 
c/o Chester Young 
Hans Wilson & Associates, Inc. 
chester@hanswilson.com 

Re: Return to Compliance Letter 
Bay Harbor Club of Bonita Beach 
 Condominium Association, Inc. 
Site No. 170261 / Project No. 395554 
BOT Lease No. 360022545 
Hogue Channel, Estero Bay Aquatic Preserve, Class III Outstanding Florida Waters 
Parcel No. 25-47-24-B2-04200.00CE / Folio No. 10236289 
26225 / 26235 Hickory Blvd, Bonita Springs, FL 34134 
Lee County – SLERC 

Dear Mr. Young: 

Department personnel conducted an inspection at your client’s site on October 25, 2020.  Based 
on the photo you submitted on June 14, 2021 documenting completion of the corrective actions 
recommended in the inspection report, the non-compliance items identified during the inspection 
have been corrected. A copy of the updated inspection report is attached for your records. 

The Department appreciates your compliance efforts. Should you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Mark Miller at (239) 344-5669 or by via e-mail at: 
Mark.Miller@FloridaDEP.gov.   

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth “Liz” Sweigert  
Environmental Administrator 
Compliance Assurance Program 

ES/mm 

Enclosure: Updated Lease Inspection Report 
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